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HAIL TO THE CHIEF
Over the next two months we have some exciting events happening.  April 16 and 17th we have the 4th annual Helicopter clinic.  This is where you bring your heli to get a "tune up", ask questions about radio programming, set up a new heli, learn a new maneuver, anything, and everything heli.  

May 14th and 15th is the EAA Fly-In and SRCC has been invited to participate in this event again this year.  Last year we did a static display and had flight simulators available for everyone to try.  This year our own Jeff Owens has negotiated for SRCC to have permission to fly.  We have a very diverse group of club members who fly, sailplanes, Gas and glow powered airplanes, electric aircraft, flying wings, park flyers, helis, pattern airplanes, trainers, scale aircraft and much more.  I hope we can get many of you to fly out at the EAA Fly-In and demonstrate what a great hobby we all share. It should be a fun couple of days.  If you are interested in bringing some models, flying, assisting in demo flights with a buddy box, or performing a demo please contact Jeff or any one of the club officers.  I will be proactive and I will personally contact a number of you to so we can make this a really interesting event for our members and all who attend the EAA Fly-In.

Finally the time has changed, and now we can fly pretty late, right now until about 7:30pm or even a little later.  Many of us now have the opportunity to fly a little after work instead of just on the weekends.  I expect that the weekday pilot training will resume in the very near future.  In case anyone you meet or know is looking to get some training we should be starting this up again in the next week or two.  

TREASURER’S REPORT
No report this month.  Sam says hello from Las Vegas, and wishes we were all with him.

SECRETARY’S REPORT
The March 3rd business meeting began at about 7:30.

New members were introduced Carl, Jim, Chad and Ted.  Welcome aboard!

The treasurer’s report was read and approved.

Old Business:


Dr. Mike talked with Tony Grippa about relocation.  He said we need a designated spokesperson for the club.  Also, the county is organizing a steering committee to address land usage issues.

The previously scheduled soaring competition has been cancelled.

Jeff Owens talked about the EAA Fly-In to be held May 14th and 15th at Tallahassee Regional Airport.  This one will be much improved over last year’s event.  There will also be the possibility of the club doing actual flying demonstrations.

Dr. Mike announced an r/c night demonstration at an elementary school on Velda Dairy road.

The WeeWaa Fly-In to be held March 19th was announced. Also, the Perry swap meet for March 4th and 5th was announced.

Marvin showed off his ac/dc transformer taken from an old computer.  This is used to power dc only battery chargers.

The meeting was adjourned.

SWAP SHOP
One third scale Piper Vagabond.  Ready to fly, less G-62 engine and electronics.  $250.  Call John @ 575-5713.

The new owners of Hobby Town are in business with lots of new stock.  There have been many favorable reports thus far.  Check it out!
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(h) 926-4692

Ed Budzyna

Jeff Owens

Sam Varn

Bob Burke

Geoff Lawrence

John Clark










-3-

